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14th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Petworth CofE Primary School would like to invite you to come along for a relaxing 
yet exciting morning of:  
 

Maths Calculation and Reasoning Strategies 
Tuesday 14th November 2017 

Would you like to know how to best support your child with their maths at home? Would 
you like to know more about reasoning and its impact on the teaching of mathematics? 

 
In November 2016 we ran a very successful Maths calculation morning 
for parents sharing how we support your children in the learning of 
addition, subtraction, multiplication, division and reasoning. We have 
decided to take the next step, by inviting you to work with the children 
in their classes and look at the schools approach to; fluency reasoning 
and problem-solving. We will also briefly focus on growth mind-sets 
within mathematics.  
 

The morning will start with an introduction in the hall and then you will have the 
opportunity to work with some of the children, looking at their calculation and reasoning 
strategies. After this you will be welcome to visit the children’s classes and work with 
them in mathematics. I will also be on hand to answer any questions you may have. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Laura Sandon-Webb 
KS2 Leader of Learning  
……………………………………………………………………………………… 
Maths Calculation and Reasoning Strategies 14th November 2017 
 
I will/will not be attending (Parents Name) ………………………………………… 
 
Parent of …………………………………………………in ……………………Class 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………Date…………….. 
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